
Ozarks Transportation Organization 

Bicycle-Pedestrian Advisory Committee 
 

Agenda 
 

May 12, 2020 
1:00 pm 

This meeting will take place via electronic means. 
For information about how to get connected to this meeting, please contact the Andy Thomason at 

athomason@ozarkstransportation.org or 865-3047 x107. 
 

I. Welcome and Introductions 

II. Minutes from 03/10/20 BPAC Meeting The committee will review and consider approval of the 
minutes from the 03/10/2020 BPAC meeting. 

III. Articles of Interest. Staff will highlight press coverage of the OTO’s recently announced trail funding.  

IV. Ozarks Regional Bicycle Destination Plan. The committee will consider recommending approval of 
the Ozarks Regional Bicycle Destination Plan to the OTO Board of Directors.  

V. Trail Priority Discussions The committee will discuss a quantitative, fiscally constrained approach to 
identifying trail priorities and tracking progress towards implementation. This approach would be 
used in Destination 2045, the OTO’s new Long Range Transportation Plan. The discussion will focus 
on the overall approach rather than the classification of specific trails. 

VI. Other The committee will have the opportunity to discuss other bicycle or pedestrian topics. 

VII. Adjourn 
 

 
• Si usted necesita la ayuda de un traductor del idioma español, por favor comuníquese con la Andy Thomason al 

teléfono (417) 865-3042, cuando menos 24 horas antes de la junta.  
• Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require 

interpreter services (free of charge) should contact Andy Thomason at (417) 865-3042 at least 24 hours ahead of 
the meeting.  

• If you need relay services, please call the following numbers: 711 – Nationwide relay service; 1-800-735-2966 – 
Missouri TTY service; 1-800-735-0135 – Missouri voice carry-over service.  

• The OTO fully complies with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 and related statutes and regulations in all 
programs and activities.  For more information or to obtain a Title VI Complaint Form, see 
www.ozarkstransportation.org or call (417) 865-3042.  

mailto:athomason@ozarkstransportation.org

